
We’re glad you’re here! If you are new at 
Community Baptist please fill out this card, tear it 
off and place it in the offering basket or email the 
church office at office@lcbc.me.  
 
Date:  __________________________    __  _ _    _ 
Name: _________________________    __ _     ___ 
Address:____________________________   _____ 
                                                    
               
Postal Code:______________________    _____   _ 
Telephone:_______________________     ____    _ 
Email:____________________________    ___     _ 
 
Please X where applicable: 
__ Pre-School __ 18-30 
__ Age Gr. 1-6 __ 31-50 
__ Junior High __ Over 50 
__ Senior High 
  
I heard about this church from: 
__ Friend __ Website 
__ Family __ Sign out front 
__ Newspaper 
 
I am: 
__   Looking for a church home 
__   New to the community 
__   Interested in being personally contacted  
        regarding the ministries of this church.   
__   Interested in receiving the church’s weekly 
        highlights email 
 

Regular Attenders 
Do you need to update us? Please use the space 
below: 

Our website: 
mylcbc.ca 

Call or email our church office at:  
office@lcbc.me    780-986-1657 

Office Hours: Tues – Fri,  9 a.m. – 2 p.m. 
Instagram: @LeducCommunityBaptist 
Facebook: Leduc Community Baptist 

YouTube Channel: LCBC Church 
Our Staff: 

Senior Pastor:  
Associate Pastor of Worship:  

Associate Pastor of Youth: Amy Hiebert 
Children ‘s Ministry Coordinator: Lisa Watts 

Administrative Assistant: Jen Oram 

WELCOME 

 
January  15, 2023 

SERMON NOTES 
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ORDER OF SERVICE 
Welcome  / Announcements 
House Of The Lord 
In Christ Alone 
How Great Is Our God 
Psalm 5 
The King Is Among Us 
Scripture Reading 
Message:  Rev. Dennis  Stone 
King Of Heaven 

Donations to LCBC can be made through online 
banking by INTERAC e-Transfer. The email address is: 
donate@lcbc.me  Please make sure to include where 
you want the money designated. Any questions, 
please  contact Nicole at treasurer@lcbc.me. 
Alternatively, you may drop off  your giving to the 
Church Office Tuesday - Friday mornings, 9-noon.  

GIVING TO OUR CHURCH 

YOUTUBE CHANNEL 

Our FaceBook Live Sunday Services will be uploaded 
weekly to the LCBC YouTube Channel  here  OR go to 
YouTube.com and use the search filters for Channels  
and search LCBC Church 

PRAYER TEAM 

If you have a prayer request, email Shirley 
Thompson at prayer@lcbc.me  

CARE TEAM 

If you know someone who could use some care at 
this time, email  Rachelle Kerber at  care@lcbc.me 

Check out this great resource for personal use or for 
your Life Group.  Click on this  link for access to    
Right Now Media. 
https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/LC
BC   

RIGHT NOW MEDIA 

 
MEN'S RETREAT 2023 
at Gull Lake Centre  
March 24th – 26th 
See info on the left, and in the weekly email 
 
BOARD OF ELDERS UPDATE 
The Board of Elders is excited to welcome Pastor 
Greg Garbutt to the role of Interim Senior Pastor.  
Pastor Greg will serve a maximum of 18 months 
as an Interim Senior Pastor while the Board of 
Elders and a Pastoral Search Committee will work 
in finding a permanent Senior Pastor.  Pastor 
Greg has recent experience in this same role and 
we feel he will be a good fit for our congregation 
as we navigate the months ahead. Pastor Greg 
will begin with us in mid-January.  His office 
hours and contact information will be shared 
once we have finalized those details.  
Please feel free to contact the board@lcbc.me 
with any questions. 
Continue to pray for the Nominating committee 
who have been praying and working to bring 
names forward names of new leaders for the 
church board. Members of the committee 
include  Grant Andres, Dwaine  Giesbrecht, . Amy 
Farrer,  and Judy Tabler.  These are important 
roles as we move into a season of transition at 
LCBC. 
 
ANNUAL REPORTS 
It’s that time of year again!  Please have your 
reports in to Jen in the office by Sunday, January 
15.  Thanks!  
 

 PRAYER CALENDAR 
 We are looking for someone to take care of our 
Prayer Calendar…this involves  adjusting the 
calendar to reflect the current month and 
updating when requested by staff.  If this is 
something you’d like to help with, please let Jen 
in the office know.  Thanks! 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to the Ladies Bible Study group for 
taking down the Christmas decorations and 
trees!  We really appreciate it!! 

 

 
TUESDAY, January 17 Rabbit Hill Ski Night! 
WEDNESDAY , January 18 Bible Study at 
Pastor Amy’s 
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